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NOTICE 
 

The City’s standard design detail for the connection of private sewer laterals to the City of Franklin 
Sanitary Sewer requires hard/rigid couplings for PVC  PVC connections effective January 1, 2013.   

This is a common point of minor leakage and root growth into the piping, causing many unnecessary 
repairs to both the homeowner and the City. 
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